

VENICE NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL



August 28, 2006

Councilman Bill Rosendahl Room 415, City Hall 200 N Spring St Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re; Public Right of Way Enforcement

Dear Councilman Rosendahl,

On August 15, 2006 the Board of the Venice Neighborhood Council (VNC) voted to request that the Council Office see to it that the Bureau of Street Services, Street Use Division, enforces the regulations concerning the infringement by private parties of the public right of way.

Throughout Venice private parties and business are storing various storage containers, trash dumpsters, vehicles, boats, campers, etc. on the sidewalks and in the streets and alleys. These are, in most instances, dangerous and unsightly. They make passage through our narrow streets and alleys very difficult.

Your prompt attention to this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

DeDe Audet, President

DA/pr